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1 May 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: SATs Week 

 

I am just writing to clarify what the Year 5 children will be doing during SATs week (week 

commencing Monday 13th May 2019).  

On Monday 13th they will be swimming as normal and then will return to school for their usual 

maths lesson. 

During the rest of the week, the Year 6 children will be in the classroom either doing SATs or 

revising and preparing for the following day’s test. 

As such, the Year 5 children will be doing their lessons in either the library or school hall 

depending upon availability. The children will either be with myself or Mr Myers as one of us will be 

administering the SATs and the other will be teaching the Year 5 children. 

 

On Friday 17th May, the whole class will be having our annual End of SATs Party. The children 

can bring in a donation of food to share with the rest of the class and can also bring in games and 

toys. Please ensure your child does not bring anything electronic or expensive. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the arrangements for SATs week, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs D Cross 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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